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MCS WEEKLY UPDATE 
WEEK ENDING 12/14/2018 

 

Each week I write an email to the faculty, staff and Board of Education to update them on the events of the last week and 
to keep them “in the loop” on important issues that impact MCS.  In order to foster even greater communication and 
transparency for the great work that is done at MCS, I will be sending a weekly update out to the larger Milford 
community to keep you “in the loop” as well. Here is my update for the week ending 12/14/2018: 

 
CAPITAL PROJECT 
At last evening's Board meeting, the Board discussed the outcome of Tuesday's vote on the Capital Project.  The 
feedback from the community directly to the Board members and through social media have given the Board a 
great deal of information with regard to the next steps.  The Board unanimously agreed to go back out to the 
voters with a strong communication plan to address concerns that were raised.  More information will be 
forthcoming over the next month. 
 
ELEMENTARY CONCERT 
The elementary students in grades 1-5 presented their Winter Concert on Tuesday, December 11th.  It was a 
joyous evening, and it was a nice opportunity to bring the community together to share in the spirit of the 
season.  Attached are some pictures from that evening. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
Mark 
 



ELEMENTARY WINTER CONCERT 
On Tuesday, December 11, 2018, the students in grades 1-5 presented their winter concert.  The fifth grade 
band performed in their first concert as instrumentalists.  The evening included traditional holiday songs, a 
song in Hebrew sung by the 3-5 Grade students to celebrate the lives of those lost in the Pittsburgh shooting, 
and an audience sing-along that included all students in grades 1-5.  It was a great opportunity for our students 
to show off their talents and for the audience to enjoy the spirit of the season together as a community. 


